
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Enough Is Enough 
746 Walker Rd 
Suite 116 
Great Falls, VA 22066 
 
March 1, 2009 
 
Dear Enough Is Enough: 
 
Maryland PTA is very excited to be asked to partner with Enough is Enough with the Internet Safety 101: 
Rules ‘N Tools program. 
 
We are willing to partner with Enough is Enough in: 
 

• Providing information to our PTA parents on the program, through our website, direct e-mailing 
and inclusion of information in our back to school mailing 

• Assisting in facilitating Town Hall Meetings 
• Provide a space during our Summer Leadership and Fall convention Vendors Hall 
• Allow Enough is Enough to place information in our registrants bags for Summer Leadership and 

Fall Convention 
 
We look forward to working with you and Enough is Enough as we provide the valuable information 
regarding the need for internet safety to our parents, there by empowering parents to assist in making 
knowledgeable decisions for their children.  
 
 
Sincerely  
 

 
Debbie Ritchie 
President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

State Office 
5 Central Avenue 

Glen Burnie, MD 21061 
(410) 760-6221 · (410) 760-6223 
(800) 707-7972 · (410) 6344 Fax 

Email: office@mdpta.org 
Website: www.mdpta.org 


